
 

 

 

 

 

TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD 

 
The Town of Estes Park is accepting applications for three Volunteer Appointed 
Members for the Transportation Advisory Board.  
 
This Board meets as monthly on the third Wednesday of the month at 12 p.m. to provide 
guidance to the Town Board on issues regarding transportation in town including: local 
and regional comprehensive transportation planning policies, maintenance, operation, 
and expansion programs for all of the town’s transportation modes, and transportation 
capital projects.  
 
Please reference the Town’s website: www.estes.org to learn more about the 
Transportation Advisory Board, and to view meeting minutes, projects, and associated 
links. 
 
The Transportation Advisory Board consists of nine voting members and members must 
reside within the Estes Park R-3 School District boundaries. 
 
The appointment(s) will be for three-year terms expiring March 31, 2027. 
 
The volunteer application is available on the Town’s website at 
www.estes.org/volunteering. Submit Volunteer Application, resume and cover letter 
No later than March 1, 2024. For questions, contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 
townclerk@estes.org or by calling 970- 577-4777.  
 
Correspondence regarding the status of applications will be made via e-mail. By choice 
the Town of Estes Park is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  
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